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To: Louis Uccellini


Subject: Kudos


Dear Louis,


I, along with many many others, applaud you for your brave, principled, and unequivocal affirmation

of NOAA's people, processes, and products yesterday in Huntsville. I am delighted you got a

standing ovation from the meteorologists and that your remarks have been featured in the media.


As an alumnus, I was quite disheartened and disappointed that NOAA could be extorted to issue an

unsigned "statement" that tried to better align the NWS position with the President's incorrect

statements about Alabama's risk from Dorian.  By your actions, in public, you and Craig McLean are

restoring honor to my favorite government agency.


I hope you will keep up the good work, and I hope no harm comes to you because of doing the right

thing.


Ernie


Ernest Hildner
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